
WYLD Training Committee Report  

WYLD Annual Business Meeting – Casper College, June 3rd, 2022 

 

The WYLD Training Committee lost 2 members in March this year, Jill Mackey (retired), and Libby Ngo 

(moved to a different committee). Corrine Hundley became our new WYLD representative starting in 

February 2022 when Katie Rahman moved to the position of Systems Manager.  

The committee continued reviewing and making changes to all of the skills checklists, reviewing and 

discussing each one, providing feedback and changes as needed. The skills checklists reviews were 

complete in January 2022.  

In February, the committee discussed ways of simplifying training materials, and creating training videos 

or manuals for even the most basic of tasks (i.e. putting items on hold, billing users, etc.). We considered 

sending out a survey to the state libraries inquiring about training materials currently in use and needs 

for in-house training (i.e. videos). However, once the WYLD Annual survey went out, the committee 

decided it would be best not to send another survey at that time.  

The committee’s next focus will be discussed after WYLD Annual in June, with the hope that we will 

come away with a clearer idea for training needs. At that point in time, we will discuss whether or not 

we will send out another survey to determine our next focus as a committee. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Lorene Peterson, Training Committee Chair 

 

WYLD Network Training Committee Members 

• Chair / Region 4 – Lorene Peterson (2023) – lpeterson @natronacountylibrary.org 

• Region 1 – Liz Palmer (2023) – lpalmer @sublettecountylibrary.org 

• Region 2 – Nicholle Gerharter (2024) – ngerharter @parkcountylibrary.org 

• Region 3 – vacant 

• Region 4 – Lorene Peterson (2023) – lpeterson @natronacountylibrary.org 

• Region 5 – Bailey Murray (2023) – bmurray @acplwy.org 

• Region 6 – Kim Rees (2023) – krees @uintalibrary.org 

• WSL Liaison – Cori Hundley – corinna.hundley@wyo.gov 

 


